
INSTRUCTIONS FOR PAYING STUDENT FEES ONLINE 
 

Kalispell School District’s payment process for online student school fees has changed to a 
more integrative system as we try to move towards a one-stop shopping mindset through 
PowerSchool.  
 
To pay student school fees online you will use the PowerSchool Student and Parent Portal.   
 
If you already have a PowerSchool account set up, please skip PowerSchool account set 
instructions in red below.    
 
To Set Up Parent PowerSchool Account: 
If you do not already have an account set up for PowerSchool, you will need to go to the main 
district website to set up a new PowerSchool account.  You will not be able to use the Kalispell 
Public Schools mobile app to set up the account initially. Also, using a laptop or desktop 
computer works the best.  
 
Please select this link for information about setting up/accessing your Student/Parent account 
– Parent PowerSchool Account 
 
If you do not have a PowerSchool parent account or are having login issues, please 
email psadmin@sd5.k12.mt.us. 
 
When you are in PowerSchool, you will following the instructions below:  

 

 

https://powerschool.sd5.k12.mt.us/public/home.html
https://www.sd5.k12.mt.us/Content/490
https://www.sd5.k12.mt.us/Content/490
https://www.sd5.k12.mt.us/Content/490
mailto:psadmin@sd5.k12.mt.us


 
 
 

 



 
 

 
 
 



 

 



 
 


